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D3 CPAC will be participating in the EPIC Edmonds Clean Sweep on May 7 and also at the 

Canada Day Celebrations at the Edmonds Community Centre on July 1. 

It was mentioned that besides doing a children’s activity we should be spending more time on 

introducing the public to CPAC’s role in the community.  

Police reported: 

The December/Holiday period generally sees a spike in crimes such as Theft of Auto, Theft from 

Auto etc.  Various police initiatives have been implemented and expectations are that crime 

levels will reduce. 

A more visible presence at the Edmonds Community Centre is being implemented. 

Members of D3 have conducted proactive enforcement in the area.  2 people have been 

arrested for being in breach of Court imposed conditions while they were in the process of 

committing an offence.   

Community Reports: 

A member commented on a complex in the area that has taken to throwing their garbage over 

their fences. 

A member mentioned that a house that had been sold but not vacated has been frequented by 

suspicious activity.  Calls to the police the situation has improved. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lindy McQueen – Chair of CPAC D3 

 


